
TEAMSTERS LOCAL 481 

 

TO ALL MEMBERS OF LOCAL 481 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
 

OCTOBER 2021 

 
Due to health and safety concerns for our members and our 

Local 481 Staff, we are cancelling our October  

General Membership Meeting. 

We appreciate your understanding during these  

challenging times. We hope all of you and your families  

are safe. We will get through this together.  

Fraternally, 
 Victor Torres 

         Secretary—Treasurer 


